
      We are so glad you’re here today!   
  

 1st Service 9:00 a.m. 

 2nd Service 11:00 a.m. 

 Family Night 5:30 p.m. 
     

 We hope you will experience the love of God in our service.  

 Building to Serve Construction Corner 

The next Work Day is Saturday, November 21, from 

8 a.m. - noon.  Please sign up as it helps in scheduling 

the various tasks to be accomplished for that day.  

Thank you to all the volunteers who have been labor-

ing to help get the project done.  Blaze Fire Protection  

will be working in the activity center this week.  Patron Con-

struction finished the sidewalks and poured the footings for 

the canopy.  The carpet installers will be here for the 2nd floor 

on Monday.  Due to COVID the fabricating of the steel and 

the contractor erecting it have been delayed.  Please pray 

that they are able to complete the work this week.  Lord will-

ing toward the end of the week, the parking lot will be paved.     

If you have any questions, please contact Jim Boerema. 

  
 
 

Giving To Date 

     $356,033 

TONIGHT:  Sunday Night Family Night, 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: Junior High Youth Group,  

 6:30-8:00 at the White House 

  Senior High Youth Group,  

 6:30-8:00 p.m. at the Church 

  Bible Study & Prayer Meeting will  

 be held on Zoom for the month of  

 November, 7:00 p.m. 

NEXT SUNDAY: Return Operation Christmas Child  

 and Change Your World Boxes 

Friday, November 20:  Movie/Game Night, 7:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

Morning Worship 

A special welcome to our  

missionaries, The Teachouts! 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Jonathan & Cherith Teachout 

Worship in Song: Stronger 

 Lord, I Need You 

Hand2Hand - Backpacks are being delivered!!   
FBC is asked to donate: 

 Snacks 
 Individual Peanut Butter Cups or Small Plastic Jar 
 Individual Jelly Cups or Small Plastic Jar 

Donations can be placed in the Hand2Hand cart in the foy-
er.  If you can help throughout the school year with delivery 
or need more information, please contact Shelley Walker.  

FBC is participating in this annual 

project. Boxes are available in the   

foyer or you can use your own.   

Please remember the $9 donation for shipping.  Filled boxes need to 

be returned by next Sunday, November 15. 
 

There is also a "build a box online” option that is available for those 

who are not able or do not want to get out and shop.  For $25 you 

can select toys and other fun items as well as a letter and photo to 

include with your shoebox gift.  

www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline 

Please return “Change Your World” 

boxes by next Sunday, November 15. $23,880 given  
above pledges 

CONGRATULATIONS to JIM KOHNS!! His 25th great- 

grandchild arrived on October 30 in North Carolina,  

ELEANORE GRACE KOHNS (named after great-

grandma, Eleanore).  Dan and Martha Kohns (from The 

 Springs Ministries) are the proud grandparents 

and Aaron & Brittany Kohns are the proud parents. 



Shirley Eppink: Trillium Springs 

Linda Guikema: Fountain View 

Marion Hines: Home 

Ron Veenstra: Home 

Ruth Wingelaar: Wedgewood  

DANIEL and JANE BOERMAN would like continued prayer for 
wisdom and in following the Lord's guidance through these times.   

ANN CHURCHLEY is recovering well from her appendectomy. She has only  
needed over-the-counter pain meds during recovery, and now hardly any pain med 
is needed. She’s not able to eat much yet but is starting to get more mobile and  
getting better every day. Many thanks to FBC members for support and prayers. 

COLTON (13 year old nephew of Jackie Tellkamp) is doing very well.  The tube in  
his stomach, which helped remove infection, was taken out last Tuesday.  For the 
next two weeks, he will be prepped for an appendectomy. 

JULI DYKMAN’s CT scan results have been sent to her surgeon, and she has an 
appointment with him on Monday, November 16.   At that time she will be advised  
of a surgery date.  In the meantime please pray for health regarding Juli’s pancreas 
and gallbladder.  Both are inflamed and “not happy” due to the chemoradiation treat-
ment.  Hopefully neither one will flare up and cause health issues before surgery can 
be completed.  Juli is thankful for the continued prayers and support.  

GUATEMALA - Hurricane Eta is wrecking havoc on our friends in Guatemala.  The 
Chicoy School, which is where FBC’s youth group did VBS (not their sponsored 
classroom), had its roof ripped off from the high winds.  The streets are flooded and  
resemble rivers. There was just a landslide in Tactic this afternoon, which is where 
the Impact Ministry compound is located. The main road is now closed off until it  
is cleaned up.  The compound itself is underwater near the entrance.  Most living 
quarters are safe for now.  Please pray that the storm will pass and clean up is swift.  

TIM HEPWORTH was scheduled to see another cardiac surgeon last Friday, Nov. 6. 
He is hoping that heart surgery can be scheduled after Thanksgiving. 

DAVE MERCER is scheduled for open heart surgery on December 3. 

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING HEALTH NEEDS: 

DIANA BEEBE & niece DAWN WALTON 

JIM BROWN (Jackie’s husband) 

CAROLINE (Steve Churchley’s niece) 

EMERSON & ROSE ECKERT  

IDA FOX (Fay Eckert's Mom) 

TONY & KAY JOHNSON  

KRISTEN KOOISTRA 

JEREMY LEEMGRAVEN  

MARY JANE MACK  

MARGE MEAD (Jim Kohns’ daughter) 

DONNA O’CONNELL 

DAWN PELL (Lavon Halverson’s daughter) 

KRISTYN VANDERWALL 

MICAH WEESNER (Corwin’s friend)  

BECKY WYANT  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Web Site: fbcfremont.com 

On-Line Giving is Available Here at FBC!  

Download the GivePlus Mobile app.  You can  

also go to fbcfremont.com and click on Give 

Online at the bottom of the page.  Gifts can  

be designated to the Building Fund as well. 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

FBC ELDERS 
John Beecham 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  

Jim Brown 
 

FBC DEACONS 
Chris Anderson  
Steve Arcello 

David Crabb 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting  

John Guikema 

Steve Passage 

Pray For Our Military 

Families of the Week:  

Sean Fullan - Ohio National Guard (Crabb) 

Parker Jamieson - Marines, CA 

Clint Lacure - TN  (Grasley)   

Month of October 2020 

     Amount Budgeted  Amount Given 
General Fund:   $ 29,193.00 $27,301.32 

   

Veterans Day - November 11 


